
 

    
   

 
Our Ref: TWE/DLY.yr11eastersuccesssessions 
 
14 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Families  

RE: Year 7 Easter Egg Hunt 

We will be holding a charity Easter egg hunt to raise funds on Friday 31 March 2023 lesson two and all Year 7 
students are invited to take part. Students will try to find as many Easter eggs as they can around the school 
grounds. All proceeds raised will be to support our former students who are leading the event in their expedition 
to work on educational activities with children in Thailand and to assist in the elephant sanctuary.  Students will 
get to keep any eggs that they find during the event. 

A big thank you to our staff at Stowmarket High School who have kindly donated the chocolate for this event. 

In order to raise funds for the charity we are asking students who would like to get involved in the egg hunt to 
bring in a minimum donation of £1.00 (please do not add this to Parent Pay). This should be brought in on the day 
of the event. This is now the seventh year that we have run this successful and highly entertaining event. 

Whole School Egg Decorating Competition 
 
Alongside this we will run a competition for all year groups where we will ask students to decorate eggs and these 
will be on show in the atrium and a winner will be announced on the day. Students will receive full details of 
these events during form time in school. This event will take place in form time on Friday 31 March 2023. If you 
have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Sarah Fisher 
Head of PSHE and Director of Maths 
 


